
HB 1572 -- Continuing Education for Nursing Home Administrators

Sponsor:  Schaaf

This bill allows continuing education for nursing home
administrators to be approved through the Missouri Board of
Nursing Home Administrators or the National Association of Boards
of Examiners for Nursing Home Administrators.  Currently,
continuing education can only be approved by the state board.


